
MCCPTA Special Education Committee Report June 2017 – End of Year 

 

To: Exec Committee 

From: Jeanne Taylor, frtjmt@aol.com 

 

Activities: 

 

*Will continue to work with Audit Accountability team 

 

*Will attend MCPS Special Education Staffing Plan Committee meeting on June 5 

 

*Will continue to follow up with Special Education Summit attendees interested in serving as 

PTA Special Education Chairs 

 

*Will update Yahoo workgroup list with Special Education Recognition Ceremony documents 

  

*Will continue to provide assistance to families needing help navigating the special education 

process 

 

*Will continue to recruit local PTA Special Education Committee Chairs 

 

Anticipated budget needed for 2017-2018 - $250 for 30th Annual Special Education Recognition 

Ceremony  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Jeanne Taylor, 

MCCPTA Special Education Committee Chair  
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